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MI-Connection Board of Directors to Meet June 28
 
DAVIDSON, N.C. – The MI-Connection Board of Directors will hold a meeting on Wednesday, June 28 at 6:30 p.m. in the Davidson Town Hall board room to appoint and re-appoint board members, elect officers for FY 2017-2018, approve minutes from the April meeting, and approve the final recast of the FY 2017 budget. This meeting was originally scheduled for Thursday, June 29. This meeting is open to the public.

Additionally, the MI-Connection Board of Directors requested that David Auger continue in his CEO role for the foreseeable future and he agreed. Auger was originally scheduled to retire June 30.

The next quarterly meeting of the MI-Connection Board of Directors is scheduled for August 24 at 6:30 p.m. in the Davidson Town Hall board room. This meeting is open to the public.

For more information on MI-Connection, please visit www.mi-connection.com and www.townofdavidson.org/miconnection.

About MI-Connection
MI-Connection is the community-owned and locally operated communications system proudly serving the towns of Mooresville, Davidson and Cornelius in the counties of Mecklenburg and Iredell in North Carolina. MI-Connection offers a Triple Play of Services including Cable TV, High-Speed Internet and Phone for both residences and businesses. For more information, visit www.mi-connection.com. 
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